
   

   

 
  

 
   

     
  

    
   

  

    

 

 

 

 

Newhall School District 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

In accordance with Government Code 
Section 66006 and 66001 notice is hereby 
given that the Governing Board of the 
Newhall School District will conduct a public 
hearing at their meeting on Tuesday, 
June 13, 2023 at 7:00 P.M. at the District 
Office Board Room located at 25375 
Orchard Village Road, Valencia, CA, 
regarding the 2023/2024 Local 
Control Accountability Plan (LCAP). 
Interested parties are invited to attend. 

Kate Peattie 
Assistant Superintendent, 
Instructional Services 

May 2023 




